
                                           
 

 

For Immediate Release 

February 14th, 2023 

 

*** Media Advisory *** 
 

 

Monroe County, NY – County Clerk Jamie Romeo will announce a 

new Mobile DMV location. 

 

Who: Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo and Ogden Supervisor 

Mike Zale 

 

Where: Ogden Town Hall   
269 Ogden Center Rd.  

Spencerport, NY 14559  

 

When: Tomorrow, Wednesday, February 15th, 2023 at 9:45AM 

 
-30- 

 

CONTACT: Katelyn Plonczynski-Cruz, County Clerk Communications Officer 

(585) 623.2411 - Mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov  
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